School News

Issue 2

The School Prayer

This is our school

Let peace dwell here.

Let the rooms be full of contentment.

Let love abide here.

Love of God,

Love of one another,

And love of life itself.

For let us remember that as many hands build a house,

So many hearts make a school. Amen.

"Well Done"

to the following pupils who received special awards this week:

Reception – Austin, Amara, Emily

Year 1 – Alice, Bam, Jamelia

Year 2 – Bea, Sonny, Hannah

Year 3 – William, Joel, Elsie

Year 4 – Alice, George, Carter

Year 5 – Hansel, Daisy, Lily

Year 6 – Millie, Freddie, Edie

Message from the Headteacher

This week, the Year 6s were thrilled to welcome the Windrush Bike Project to school for their Bikeability training. First, the children completed some basic training in the playground, learning how to use their



gears and how to indicate, and then they ventured out onto the side roads around Chipping Norton to practise their bike riding skills safely.

On Tuesday, a team from Footykids came into school to give every year group a taster session in their incredible inflatable football pitches. Lots of fun was had from all.

Also on Tuesday, Year 5 started their swimming lesson at the leisure centre. These will continue for the next 5 weeks.

Please remember that our Harvest Mass is being held on Friday 30th September and donations of tinned and dried food can be dropped off at the office.

Just a Quick Reminder of Daily Procedures

- In the morning, please could you continue to drop your child off at the appropriate gate. Due to Safeguarding regulations, parents are not allowed past this point while other children are making their way unaccompanied to their classrooms. If you need to speak to your child's class teacher, please could you pop into the office and they will arrange for the teacher to either come to you immediately, if it is an emergency, or arrange a time for the teacher to contact you. Thank you for your support in this.
- Drop off for Breakfast Club is either 8 or 8.15am as it was last year. A member of staff will be ready to meet you at the gate.
- Can I remind you that children should not be playing on the Pirate ship and play equipment after school.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Autumn Term	
Monday 19 th September	Bank Holiday (NEW)
Tuesday 20 th September	Year 6 Bikeability
Friday 23 rd September	PTA Welcome Disco
Friday 30 th September	Harvest Mass
Monday 10 th October	School Photographer
	Yr 6 Junior Citizens
	PTA AGM (Change of Date)
Friday 21 st October	INSET
Half Term	Monday 24 th - Friday 28 th October
Monday 31 st October	INSET
Tuesday 1 st November	All Saint's Mass (NEW)
	Year 6 Swimming Begins (NEW)
Wednesday 2 nd November	Whole School Flu Vaccination
Wednesday 7 th December	Reception Nativity 2pm (NEW)
Tuesday 13 th December	KS2 Christmas Carol Concert 6pm in Church (NEW)
Wednesday 14 th December	KS1 Nativity 2pm (NEW)
Wednesday 21st December	End of Term Mass (NEW)
Wednesday 21st December	School closes for Christmas at 12.05pm



To book a free family cycling session with a qualified instructor email us on admin@windrushbikeproject.uk Please visit our website for all our other activities — there is loads going on! www.windrushbikeproject.uk



Footy Kids

@ Holy Trinity Primary School



5 Week Programme

Start: Friday 30th September

Where: School Field

Time: 3.15 - 4.15pm

Cost: £49 per child

£39 per sibling after 1st

To register your child, please visit www.enrolmy.com/footy-kids



www.footykids.org